Re: HB 2601

2/8/20
Dear Chairman Huebert and Members of the Education Committee,

Today you have an opportunity to represent the people of your district lifk never before.
The voters of your district elected you to be their voice, a voice to protect their person
and their freedom. The most important decisions you'll ever make are those that can
affect the physical health of a person and restrict an individual’s free exercise of
personal beliefs.

The issue of vaccinations is one such important issue. For too long the people of
Kansas have had little or no voice in determining what vaccines our children are
required to be injected with. You can change this by returning the authority to add new
vaccines to the representatives of the people in the legislature. Ultimately support and
passage of this bill would not be an end but, rather a beginning to open debate in which
everyone has a voice.

If you care to listen to my voice, this is what it would say:

Vaccines contain harmful ingredients such as human DNA, aluminum, polysorbate 80,
formaldehyde, etc.

No vaccine has been truly tested to satisfy my concerns.
Some vaccines are not as effective as you think (pertussis, mumps, measles).
Vaccines can cause injury, chronic health conditions, and even death.

Because of these reasons, | believe it should be the individual’s or parent’s right to
choose if vaccinating is right for them.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. | hope that in some small way you will
be inspired to give a voice to those that have no voice.

May you seek the truth, find the truth, and be willing to believe the truth.

Robert Graham
Moundridge, KS
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